
 
 
 

Notice 
 

Juneteenth Holiday Schedule 
Saturday, June 19th 

 
All SPSA facilities will be CLOSED on Saturday, June 19th 2021 in recognition of the 
Juneteenth Holiday, EXCEPT: 

The Norfolk Transfer Station will be open from noon to 4:00pm for NORFOLK 
RESIDENTS ONLY and 

The Chesapeake Transfer Station will be open from noon to 4:00pm for CHESAPEAKE 
RESIDENTS ONLY. 

The normal HHW collection at the Chesapeake Transfer Station scheduled for the 3rd 
Saturday of the month (June 19th) will be rescheduled to the following Saturday (June 
26th).  


